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Dear Mr Veale 

Reform of Debit Card Systems in Australia - A Consultation Document - December 2005  

 

In response to the invitation from the Reserve Bank to consider submissions on the Draft Access 
Regime for the EFTPOS system and the Draft Standard (The setting of Interchange Fees in the 
EFTPOS System), Bank of Queensland has provided the following submission for consideration.  

 

We would welcome the opportunity to further consult with the Reserve Bank on these issues should 
there be an opportunity to do so. 

 

Yours faithfully 

David Saville 
General Manager 
Retail Operations 


